Nga Maia ki Tamaki Makaurau

WHAT YOU MISSED AT OUR LAST MONTHLY HUI

Wednesday 10th February, 2015

Ngā mihi nui ki a koutou katoa, warm greetings to you all

Thank you to all the midwives, student midwives and whānau who attended our first meeting for 2016, and to those who were unable to attend but put in their apologies. It is encouraging to see the commitment and passion among our members and the support of Nga Maia o Aotearoa that we have in Tamaki Makaurau. Our strength is in unity, so the time we take to come together, support each other and partake in momentous discussions is hugely important to the development and advancement of Nga Maia o Aotearoa and maternity services which will meet the needs of our wāhine, pēpi and whānau.

- Membership registration process The Nga Maia o Aotearoa Board of Trustees has recently made changes to the membership registration process. This was a topic which attracted robust discussion at our February hui and allowed for insight to be made. Our ropu is in agreeance that there is the need for ongoing discussion within our ropu at future hui, with a commitment to ensuring that our aim remains to strengthen Nga Maia o Aotearoa and our regional ropu.
- Monthly regional hui education and guest speaker segments - We will be trying something new at our 2016 regional hui education/guest speaker segments from 1930 -2130. We will now have a guest speaker bimonthly, commencing in April, and an education segment on the alternate months where a discussion forum with a topical thread will promote education, insight and understanding through group discussion and reflective practice alongside the development of public speaking.
- We would like to acknowledge Paroane Tai-Tin for his ongoing support of our ropu and the advice and knowledge he shares with us to keep us balanced and focused.





NAU MAI HAERE MAI KI TE HUI A NGA MAIA KI TAMAKI MAKAURAU

KAUPAPA FOR OUR NEXT HUI

WHERE: NZCOM Auckland Region Resource Centre, Yarnton House, 14 Erson Ave, Royal Oak, Auckland

WHEN: Wednesday 9th March 2016, 1800 - 2130

1800 - 1930

Committee and regional business hui Nga Maia o Aotearoa members welcome

1930 - 2130

Regional hui and education/guest speaker presentation

Nga Maia o Aotearoa members welcome

Discussion Forum

'Strengthening Nga Maia o Aotearoa and Nga Maia ki Tamaki Makaurau' The membership registration process

Please bring a plate of kai to share

Enquiries to

Megan Tahere: 027 3669358 or Kaniwa Kupenga: 021 02891937

If you have any agenda items for next month's hui or apologies to be noted in our attendance book please email our rōpu Secretary Dianne Hemopo at ngamaia.tamakimakaurau@gmail.com

Check out our Nga Maia o Aotearoa website at http://www.ngamaia.co.nz

If you are not already a registered Nga Maia o Aotearoa member follow the 'Become a Member' link to join now!



Nga Maia ki Tamaki Makaurau